This is a critical time for mternational criminal justice. Given the prominence of your
current position, you are well-placed to actively promote the cause of international justice that
you have indicated you are committed to. I ask you respectfully to exercise your current
function in a manner compatible with the pronouncements of the General Assembly on the ICC
and the responsibility you have vis-a-vis all Member States of the United Nations.
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